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NSW GOVERNMENT 

Transport 
for NSW 

Manager 
Infrastructure Projects 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Rebecca Sommer 
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PREFERRED PROJECT REPORT 
PORT WARATAH COAL SERVICES (PWCS) TERMINAL 4(10/14864) 

Dear Ms Mitchell, 

Thank you for your letter dated 9 September 2013 regarding your request for Transport for NSW to 
provide comment on the Preferred Project Report (PPR) for the above proposal. 

Transport for NSW has reviewed the submitted PPR and associated Traffic and Transport 
Assessment Report and is satisfied that the matters raised in the letter to the Department dated 24 
August 2012 have been adequately addressed. 

Transport for NSW understands that Roads and Maritime Services will be providing a separate 
response in due course. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Aleks Tancevski on 
8202 2811 or Aleks.Tancevski@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark 0 
Manaol 
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